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Sharon Steckler, Executive Director of Fort Bend 
Lawyers Care received $1000 from President Robert 
Kern so they can continue to serve clients who are 
below the poverty level with free volunteer attorneys 
and walk-in legal clinics. ww.fortbendlawyerscare.org 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land        
welcomes New Members Anthony Din and 
Rene' Cannavo. Shown here with their 
sponsors Jan Poscovsky and Rod White. 

Getting to know Harish Jajoo1 
Harish was born in Punjab India. He was introduced to Exchange by  
Helen Cordes and has been an ECSL member for 20 years. Harish  
graduated from the University of  Winsor Canada and did his graduate 
work in engineering at the University of Houston. Harish and Shashi  
have been married for 33 years and have two sons. Harish worked for  
the city of Houston for many years. Now retired, he does consulting.    
He is a member of the Sugar Land City Council and is a fellow at the 
American Leadership Forum. He loves Sugar Land because it embraces 
diversity and has amazing teamwork in community service.   

 

 

Kevin Barker, Director of Intellectual and Developmental 
Disabilities Provider Services and Kate Johnson-Patagoc,      
Director of Specialized Services accepted a check for $10,000 
for Texana Center from President Robert Kern. Texana believes 
that people with severe physical or emotional    challenges 
should be supported to develop to their fullest potential by 
providing behavioral, intellectual and developmental care, sup-
port and education. www.texanacenter.com 

Danielle Fournier was selected as Student of 
the Year form Kempner High School. She was 
also nominated to the TLGC District competition. 
Her outstanding achievements were presented to 
the club by Doug Earle. 

Ashley Chen was selected as Student 
of the Year from Clements High School. 
Ashley’s outstanding performance was 
presented to the club by Amy Mitchell. 



TX/LA/GC District Convention, June 6-8, 2014        
at South Shore Harbour Resort and Conference Center - 2500 South 

Shore Harbour Blvd. - League City, TX. The Sunday morning breakfast 
program "One Nation Under God" will feature historical "D Day" events.  

The 96th National Convention of The National Exchange 

Club will be held Wednesday, July 9, through Saturday, July 12, 2014, 

in New Orleans, Louisiana. All convention sessions and meal events 

will take place at The Sheraton New Orleans Hotel unless specifically 

noted otherwise. Make plans to join us this summer!  www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

 “Rock Around the Clock” - Bowling Tournament           

Saturday, May 17, 2014 from 12:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

The Fort Bend Regional Council on Substance Abuse, Inc. invites you to 

the Tenth Annual Fort Bend Corporate Challenge FBRC’s youth and 

community treatment programs. These include Summer Explosion, 

Leadership HS, Red Ribbon Week events and other beneficial programs 

that keep Fort Bend County kids and their families safe and drug-free. 

Guest speaker: Mattress Mack 
Houston’s most visible businessman.  
May 12th 2014 - 4:15 - 5:00 pm  
EXPO May 12th 2014 - 5:00 – 7:30 pm  
 

T.E. Harman k. Rec. Center,  
226 Matlage Way Sugar Land TX 77478 
Contact Bob Hargarther hargarther@aol.com  
or call 281-773-0689  www.businesshowcase.net 

 

SAVE THE DATE: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 - 6:30 PM 

ECSL Inauguration Dinner 
Our new President, John Robson and his board of directors 

will be inaugurated. (No morning meeting) 


